

Dear parents,

On Monday 1st July - Wednesday 3rd July 2024, the Year 6 boys will have the opportunity to visit Wildchild Adventures in Hertfordshire. They will participate in a number of activities linked to their Science curriculum for Year 6 covering our engineering and nature study topics. Further details will be provided closer to the time. For information regarding the centre, please see the letter from Wildchild adventures here. Details of the trip are as follows:

Wildchild Adventures, Hertfordshire **Destination:**

Date: Monday 1st July - Wednesday 3rd July

Depart: 9:30am

Return: 3_{pm}

Dress: Own clothes (packing list will be provided)

Cost: £254

Lunch: Please provide your son with a packed lunch for the first day (no nuts)

If you are happy for your son to take part in this trip please complete the online form to confirm your consent, detail any medical conditions and provide contact information.

Should you not wish your child to participate in this trip, then please contact me so that I can arrange for him to be with another class for the duration of the trip.

Should you have any questions about this trip please do not hesitate to contact me or your son's tutor for further details.

To make payment for the trip, please log into your son's Wisepay account to pay for your son's place on other problems Wisepay any logging into your account, please email wisepay@bedfordschool.org.uk. Please see payment schedule below:

Deposit - £54 per person by return of form.

First payment of £100 per person by Thursday 30th November 2023.

Second payment of £100 per person by Thursday 29th February 2024.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Charlie Walker